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Barceleona 19 May 1967

Prof. Leila D. Bram
Head, Mathematics Branch
Office of Naval Research
Code 432

Department of the Navy
Washingten 25, D.C.

Us Se As

Dear Professor Bram,

I send you to-day, under separate cover, four
reprings of the paper which ebtained the prize of "Institut
d'Estudls Catalans” en "SOBRE UN ESPAI DE FUNCIONS ENTERES
D'ORDRE INFINIT", Three copies as you requested, and the fourth
is destined to your self.

The contentg of the said paper is a part ef the
reseraches I have been carrying on under my contrets with the
UsSe Navy N62558-4161 and N62558- 4484,

With kindest regards

I am,

Yours sincerely

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral.2?
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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